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THE CUTTING EDGE 

Ozarks Mountain Woodcarvers 

http://www.ozarkmtnwoodcarvers.com/ 

 

OFFICERS MONTHLY METINGS MEMBERHIP DUES 
President 
Vice President 
Secretary 
Treasurer 
Class Coordinator 
Librarian 
Membership  

Andrew Mease 
Stew Blain 

Susan Spoley 
Stew Blain 

Open 
 Bob Ryder 

OPEN  

We meet the first Tuesday afternoon of 
the month at 2pm at the Senior Center 
in Kimberling City, MO.  

  
(If Reeds Spring schools close due to 
weather, we do not have meetings.) 

Membership dues are $15 for an 

individual and $18 for a family.  Dues 
were due in August. 
 
Send dues to Sue Spoley  
940 Alyeska Point Rd. 
Lampe, MO 65681 

 

Weekly Carve-Ins Kimberling City Senior Center – Every Tuesday at noon  (come for lunch) 
 

 

MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING 

  April 4, 2017 

The April meeting was called to order at 2:10pm after the Eye Carving class by the president Andrew Mease.  There were 

12 members in attendance.   There was no secretary’s report and the treasurer was not in attendance so we didn’t have 

a treasure’s report either.  Please read the rest of the newsletter to get the details of what was discussed during the 

meeting – I am not repeating the information here.   

   

OLD & NEW BUSINESS: 

Facebook Andrew Mease has created a Facebook page for the club.   You can access it through the 

following link.   www.facebook.com/ozarkmountainwoodcarvers    

PLEASE go and like the page share your comments and send Andrew pictures to add to the 

page – if you are not a Face Book member become one and share this with your friends. 

 

Website Photos Please send Andrew pictures of your work to add to the website – if you do not already have 

a profile picture please send him that as well or get Sue to take a picture and send it to 

Andrew.     If you want to update your profile picture at any time he just needs a new one to 

replace what is out there! 

 

http://www.ozarkmtnwoodcarvers.com/
http://www.facebook.com/ozarkmountainwoodcarvers
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Mountain Home The North Arkansas Woodcarvers Woodcarving Show is May 6 & 7 in Mountain Home.   Once 

again the club will sponsor ½ of your table fee if you should choose to attend.   You can get 

your own table or share a table with a fellow carver.   This show is always a lot of fun.   

Registration forms can be found on their website.    Please let them know you are with the 

club so we can get tables together.    http://www.northarkansaswoodcarvers.org 

REGISTRATION MUST BE DONE BY APRIL 20 - If you need help registering contact Denny – 

he knows the ropes. 

Current Mountain 
Home Attendees 

Stew and Barb and Denny and Eileen plan to have tables.   Gerry isn’t sure yet.  Darla, Ralph 

and Andrew plan on going to visit.     There will also be a tool and supply vendor there.  

SATURDAY, May 6, 2017 • 10 a.m. - 5 p.m. and SUNDAY, May 7, 2017 • 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

Why go to 
Mountain Home 

If you have a chance you really should go to the Mountain Home Show – there are lots of 

great carvers there and who knows – you may be able to influence the People’s Choice 

award.  Heineke Wood Products from Wisconsin will be there and they have the best quality 

basswood around.  There will also be a tool and supply vendor there.  SATURDAY, May 6, 

2017 • 10 a.m. - 5 p.m. and SUNDAY, May 7, 2017 • 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

New Members While Darla and Ralph have been in the club for awhile – they have never been introduced 

formally.   Please join me in making them welcome!  Ralph plays bluegrass – maybe we can 

get him to entertain us one of these days… 

                             

 
 

Darla & Bruce Earll 
 
 
 
                   

http://www.northarkansaswoodcarvers.org/
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Club Classes June (TBA)  -   “Squatting Dog”  by  Denny Villwok If you would like to (or are willing to) teach 

a class let Andrew know and we will get it scheduled 

Eye Carving Class Denny did a great job teaching us how to carve an eye.  The class was held on April 4th and 

was based on Stu Martin’s video.  Thanks also to Andrew for putting together the material 

for us.  There were 10 students in the class.   We had a lot of fun.   That’s Denny on the far 

right.  That’s my first eye as a selfie in the front – doesn’t look bad all blurry!   

                   

 
 

April 4 ς Eye Carving Class 
 

Izo Becic Class A few more pictures from Izo’s class – I would like to thank the class for the beautiful gouge 

chip carved box.  Missing a few here, but it was a great group. 

                       

                             
 

             The Class          Desi  
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Bylaws Does anyone know if we have bylaws – and if we do is there a copy somewhere? 

Charities Does anyone want to donate a carving  to any charity event.   The Humane Society has a 

fundraising auction on April 29.   Neighbors and Friends holds their charity auction in 

October.  If you have any other charities you would like us to consider or have something to 

donate let Andrew or Sue know. 

Upcoming  Carving 
Events 

May 6 – 7, 2017:  North Arkansas Woodcarvers 37th Annual Woodcarving Show & Sale; 

Mountain Home Arkansas   For information check their website 

http://www.northarkansaswoodcarvers.org 

July 15 - 21, 2017:  Burke’s Western & Wildlife Art Workshop at Doane College in Crete, NE.    

Contact Nancy Burke at 402-623-4383 or e-mail ww12618@windstream.net if you have 

questions.  Nancy Burke, 868 Co. Rd. 13, Ithaca, NE 68033.  For more  information check their 

website:   http://www.westernwoodcarvers.com/wwaw.htm 

July 23 – 29, 2017:  41st Mawa Woodcarving Experience at Doane College in Crete, NE.  

Registration is currently open.  For information check their website: 

http://www.thedoaneexperience.com/events.html 

Mar 12 – 16, 2018:  Izo Becic will be teaching a class at the First Baptist Church in Lampe, 

MO.  For information contact Sue Spoley at 773 251-2280. 

Mar 19 – 23, 2018:   Ozarks Woodcarving Seminar, Springfield MO. For information check 

their website at www.ozarkswoodcarvingseminar.com 

Check the website for more upcoming events. 

Carving on Tuesdays Don’t forget to come and join us on Tuesdays after lunch at the Kimberling City Senior Center 

– here are a few pictures from a couple of weeks ago. 

 

          
 

              A little wood burning lesson from Barb    Private eye-carving class from Denny 

http://www.northarkansaswoodcarvers.org/
mailto:ww12618@windstream.net
http://www.westernwoodcarvers.com/wwaw.htm
http://www.thedoaneexperience.com/events.html
http://www.ozarkswoodcarvingseminar.com/
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Half of the gang                                

April Birthdays 
 

       

Happy Birthday to: 

Paula Davis                   4/1 

Maurice Mires              4/13 

Spence Jackson            4/16 

Jerry Schmitt                 4/24 

 

Show & Tell  Denny brought in the only Show & Tell item for this month and he brought in something a 

little different.  In the early 80’s Denny went into the woodcarving building at Silver dollar 

City and got talking with Bernie Fregon (an old time member who is no longer with us).  Well 

Bernie sold him a book and a piece of wood.   The picture below shows Denny with his first 

relief carving. 

 

 
                           

Denny Vilwok 


